
Arithmetik an der A7: zu Gast in Linz
Linz, January 29 to 31, 2020

 Organizers: Sumaia Saad Eddin and Lisa Kaltenböck

We are happy to announce the next “Arithmetik an der A7” workshop which 
will take place at Johannes Kepler University Linz from January 29 to 31, 
2020. We will start on Wednesday 29 afternoon at 14h00. 

Short introduction to this workshop:

There is a nice group in Germany who is working on Number Theory and 
related fields. Members of this group come from the universities of 
Würzburg, Hildesheim, Hanover, and Ulm. This meeting is held twice a year 
and it is called AaA7 meaning "Arithmetik an der A7", where A7 is the name 
of the motorway linking all these places. Usually, many people from Austria 
join this group. This time, it is our great pleasure to host this workshop at the 
Institute of Financial Mathematics and Applied Number Theory, at Johannes 
Kepler University in Linz, Austria.

Schedule: 

Schedule (Pdf)

Registration: 

There is no registration fee. If you would like to participate at this workshop, 
please writ to sumaia.saad_eddin@jku.at or lisa  .  kaltenboeck  @jku.at
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Practical information: 

The AaA7 workshop location: The workshop will take place in Science Park 
2 (SP2), 4th floor, Room: 416-2, at Johannes Kepler University Linz, 
Altenbergerstraße 69, 4040 Linz, Austria. 

From Linz Hauptbahnhof (main train station), take tram number 1 or 2 in the 
direction “Universität”; The workshop venue is a short walk from the final 
stop of the tram (3 min walking). 

Accommondation: 

Please have a look at the following hotels in Linz: 

• Sommerhaus Hotel

• Harry's Home Linz

• Arcotel Nike 

• Hotel Wolfinger

Cont  act: 

If you have any questions, feel free to contact the organizers Sumaia Saad 
eddin: sumaia.saad_eddin@jku.at or Lisa Kaltenböck: 
lisa.kaltenboeck@jku.at 


